
iRequest for Continuance

Date: 12/6/2017

Dan Edgerton, Chair
Zoning Committee
City of St. Paul
1400 City Hall Annex
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102

Re: Zoning File # 17-215-889

Dear Mr. Edgerton:

I am the applicant or the applicant's duly appointed representative for this zoning file.

I request a continuance of consideration of the application in this zoning file, which is presently

scheduled before the Zoning Committee on 12/7/17

I understand that a continuance before the Zoning Committee means that the decision of the

Planning Commission on this application, which is presently scheduled for

December 15th, 2017, will also be continued.

I request that the Zoning Committee continue consideration of this application to

December 21, 2017. I understand that the Planning Commission would then be scheduled to

make their decision on December 29,2017.

I am aware of and understand the statutory requirements found in Minn. Stat. § 15.99 (1995)

requiring the City of Saint Paul to approve or deny this application within sixty days of its

submission. I desire to extend the sixty day period for a City decision under Minn. Stat. §15.99

to February 3, 2018, to accommodate the continuance I am requesting.

Sincerely,

^g/ ^^ h/^f^
Signature of Applicant or Printed name of Applicant
Applicant's duly appointed Applicant's duly appointed
representative. Representative.


